
Mark Dean 
Attorney 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

January 15, 2021 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities 

Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: DE 20-170 (Electric Distribution Utilities Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rates) - Service List 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

On behalf of New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. I request that you add the following 

to the service list in the above docket. 

Alicia Melanson: melansona@nhec.com 

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, no hard copy will be filed . 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

49 Frallklill Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

(603) 230-9955 (direct) (603) 494-1032 (cell) 

mdean@nzdeanlaw.net 


